
 
 

According to the forecast of the Hong Kong Observatory, the Tropical Cyclone Nalgae is expected to 

move closest to the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region in the evening of 2 November and the 

morning of 3 November 2022. 

 

Your attention is drawn to the “Bad Weather Policy” in paragraph 31 of the Instructions to Candidates 

(“Bad Weather Policy”). In accordance with the Bad Weather Policy, the Head II 2022 OLQE will be 

conducted as follows: 

 

(i) If a typhoon signal No. 3 is hoisted on 3 November 2022, the Head II 2022 OLQE will be 

conducted as scheduled from 10:00 am to 1:30 pm. Once the Head II 2022 OLQE has commenced, 

candidates are required to sit through the examination even if the typhoon signal is raised to No. 

8. 

 

(ii) If a typhoon signal No. 8 is hoisted on 3 November 2022 but is lowered at or before 6:30 am on 

that day, the Head II 2022 OLQE will be conducted as scheduled from 10:00 am to 1:30 pm. 

 

(iii) If a typhoon signal No. 8 is hoisted at 6:30 am on 3 November 2022 but is lowered at or before 

12:00 noon on that day, the Head II 2022 OLQE will be conducted from 3:00 pm to 6:30 pm on 3 

November 2022. 

 

(iv) If a typhoon signal No. 8 is hoisted at 12:00 noon on 3 November 2022, the Head II 2022 will be 

rescheduled to 7 November 2022 from 10:00 am to 1:30 pm. 

 

(v) All scheduled and rescheduled examinations will be conducted at the Kowloonbay International 

Trade & Exhibition Centre, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon. 

 

For enquiries, please email the Law Society at olqe@hklawsoc.org.hk or by telephone number on 6776 

3095. 
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